
From: DbnalDeBarra5bqilg@gj1ggry!2

To: Timmy,o'9ggg!.@llgIlEftS
Date: 2t/O7/20L6 !O:54

Subject: Re: Hunter Advertising

Dear Mr O'Gorman , '

Thank you for your email.
I commenced employrnent with Hunter Advertising Ltd in January 1975 and left on 31
January 1982, at which time my salary was at the rate of f 18400 pa. rj:

Regards,

Donal De Barra

On 2A / 0L/2016 L6:33, Ti m rny. O' Go rm a n_@f ri en d sfi rst. ie w rote :

Dear Mr De Barra

I refer to your e-mail of 14th January 2016 and now attach our response.

Regards

Timmy O'Ggrman


